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16th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,               

As we come to the end of this term, all parents/carers will need to re-register for the after school clubs 
commencing after Easter.  Please see below clubs that will be running from Monday 27th April through to the 
Friday 10th July 2020. 
 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 

Mrs Stonehouse  
& Miss Cole 

 

 
KS2 

Choir 
 

  

  

 
Mr Baillie 

 
Y1/Y2 

Sports Club 

 
Y3/Y4 

Sports Club 
 

 
Y4/Y5/Y6 
Dodgeball 

 

 
 

 
Mrs Baldwin, 
Mrs Knowles 

and Mrs 
Stonehouse 

 
Reception/ 
KS1 & KS2 

ICT Maths & 
English 

 
KS2 

DT and Art 
 
 

 
KS1 & KS2 

Lego and Board 
Games 

 

 
KS1 

DT & Art 

 

 
Mrs Gonsalves  
& Miss Harris 

  
Reception to Y3 

Drama 
 

 

  

 
Mrs Haward & 

Mrs Hood 
 

 

  

 KS2 
Outdoor Learning 

(Forest School) 
 

 
Mrs Barber 

 EYFS (Owls & 
Otters) 

Art 
 

  

 
Mrs Knowles 

 

 
  

 EYFS (Owls & 
Otters) 

Sports Club 
 
*Due to Sports competitions the Y3/4 Sports Club may not run on certain dates.  We will confirm the dates at 
the time of invoicing. 
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As the clubs are very popular, we are asking parents to sign up for the half term.  In the event that a club is 
oversubscribed, we will draw names from a hat and those that are not chosen will be added to the waiting list 
and will be able to take part after May half term.  All places will be confirmed to you before the Easter holidays.  
After school clubs remain at £1 per session and you will need to pay via ParentMail in advance for the first 4 
weeks.   If for any reason the school needs to cancel a session, we will refund you.   After-school clubs are free 
for children in receipt of Pupil Premium funding.  Please speak to the school office if you are uncertain about 
your child’s eligibility.  
 
Clubs begin immediately after school and finish promptly at 4:15pm.  Your child/children should be collected 
from the main school office, by an adult.  Please can you enter the foyer so the teachers are able to see who has 
arrived. Children in Year 5 and 6 are only allowed to walk home if the parent/carer signs the permission line on 
the slip below.   
 
Please complete and return the attached slip by 10:00am on Friday 20th March 2020. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bargewell 
Office Assistant 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

After School Clubs – Permission Slips 

 

Name of Child………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….....  

 

Child’s class………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Club(s) attending………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...……… 

 

My child is in Y5/Y6 and I give permission for them to walk home alone……………………………………………………… 

 


